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AttentionClub
Notices all Clubs and Societies

There will be a meeting with the VP Finance and Admin, on 
Monday, November 9, 1992 at 7:30p.m. in Tilley 303 to 
discuss the 1993-94 Student Union Budget. All organizations 
funded by the Student Union are encouraged to send repre­
sentatives.
Please call Marlene at 453-4955 to confirm your attendance.

Attention Psychology Graduates:
Harvey’s Studio will be taking graduation photos on Monday, Novem­

ber 9, in Room 222. Sign up times will be available on the “UPS” bulletin 
board by the office in Keirstead Hall. Cost will be $20.00 plus tax.

If you have your pictures done by another studio, you can still have your 
pictures done by another studio, you can still have your picture included in 
the composite. Either send or take a wallet size grad picture to Harvey’s 
Studio, Queen Street, along with $12.00 and request your picture be 
included on the UNB Psychology Composite.

Attention Members of the Undergraduate Psychology 
Society:

We will be having a “Psyc Night Out” at the Pub in the Sub. Stay tuned 
by checking the bulletin boards in Keirstead Hall.

Check it out! The Undergraduate Psychology Society will be taking 
orders for U.N.B. Psychology t-shirts, sweatshirts, and baseball shirts. 
Prices range from $10.00 to $25-00. They will be on sale Monday, 
Wednesday and Friday from 11:30 to 1:30 in Keirstead Hall by the main 
doors.

Student AnnouncementIII rI!

Notice of Motion, October, 28 1992
(Finance Committee) Birt The Financial Policy Of The UNB Student Union Be Amended As Follows:

Section I
j) Observe a set rate for travel, meals and lodgings which shall be $7/breakfast,, $9/lunch, $l4/supper ($30/day for meals), 

$0.27/km for mileage. Cost of lodgings to be determined after reasonable investigation of accommodations.
than 5%, after adjusting the Fee for a cost of living allowance. An 

increase greater than this shall be approved by the members of the Union in a referendum.

Business Society
The Faculty of Administration graduation pictures and composite are 

being take by Geoffrey Gammon Photography this year on November 3, 
4 and 5 (sign up sheets are posted outside T300). Ifyou have your pictures 
taken by Geoffrey Gammon Photography on campus, your name will be 
entered in a draw for a $ 159 picture-package. However, if you wish to have 
your pictures taken by another photographer, you are responsible for taking 
a wallet-size photo down to Geoffrey Gammon Photography on Queen 
Street to have it included in the composite.

For all those who missed it: The Business Bottom Line’s first edition for 
the year came out last week. There are a few copies left outside the Business 
Society’s Office (T305), and the next edition is expected to be out the first 
of December. If you wish t o help out or contribute an article, please see 
Andrea or Lynn in the Business Society.

The Business Society has t-shirts and notice boards for sale in the office 
and prices are posted outside T305.

o) Not increase the Student Activity Fee by more

Section II
5) Expenditures shall not be made by any clubororganization unless supported by an authorized Foundation Purchase 

Order, obtained in advance. Purchase Orders must be signed by the President, Summer Executive or V.P. (Finance & 
Admin.) or the Foundation Secretary and an executive member of the club concerned.

6) Contracts may be any student club with an agency, or any organization, significantly affecting the expenditures or 
revenues of the Un ion/ Foundation funds (in excess of $5000) must be approved by the Finance Committee or the 
Executive Committee and signed by an executive member of the Council.

9) The Union, through the Foundation, shall maintain a reserve fond, to which it will allocate one dollar per member 
enrolled as estimated yearly by the university Registrar.

The purpose of the fond shall be to be to meet any emergency expenses that the Union may be confronted with and may 
also be used for any future projects deemed necessary by the Union.

11) The purchase of alcohol by Union clubs or organizations shall not be paid by the Union or Foundation.

Section III
General
Delete Item 8) In Its Entirety
Expenditures
6) The Union Executive Committee shall be empowered, in cases of extraordinary circumstances, to decide upon and 

sanction necessary expenditures not in excess of 10% of the Union operating budget. Once made foil account of, 
expenditures and accompanying report must be presented to the Finance Committee and the Council for ratification.

Organizational or Club Bank Accounts
2 c) All organizations must present to the Finance Committee, at its request, the accounts, bank statements, cancelled 

cheques, and cheque and deposit books of that organization so that the Union can be assured accurate accounts are being 
kept.

Notice to all 1993 Graduates
Next week, detailed summaries of each potential Grad project 

will be published along with an announcement of the time and 
place of the meeting where the voting will take place.

Overseas Chinese Students Association
Presents Movie Night 
(with English Subtitles)
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Volunteers for the 92—93

Yearbook /

USS Si»? • Interested in preserving 
the memories of your years at UNB? 

uUp the Hill”, the UNB Yearbook 
is looking for people to get involved. 

Please contact Jamie at 453—4955

Date: 30 October 92 (Friday)
Time: 7:00p.m.

Venue: MacLaggan Hall 
Fee: Member (Free), Non-member $3.00
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